
Dear Parents, 

It is the end of another successful year at Northmoor Academy, we continue to go from strength to strength.  Throughout 
this year, the children have made us immensely proud in their learning and their positive attitudes. 
 
Excellent Results 
Children in every year group at Northmoor have made good progress in their learning and should feel proud of their many 
achievements.  With such a diverse school community this is something that we can all celebrate.  At Key Stage One and 
Two, the children worked incredibly hard, made remarkable progress and did incredibly well in their Statutory Tests.  
 
Congratulations  
Miss Campbell and Miss Dunn have been part of the Teach first Programme this year.  I am delighted to say they both 
passed with ‘flying colours’ and will continue to teach in Year Three and Year Four next year.  
 
Welcome 
We look forward to welcoming Miss Moore who will be joining the Northmoor team and teaching in Year One in 
September.  I am sure that the whole school community will be very welcoming and that our children will model how to 
‘be the best they can be.’ 
 
Year 6 Leavers  
You have been an amazing Year Six, full of character and have always shown everyone your absolute best. Make sure you 
take all that you have learned from Northmoor with you as you embark on the next chapter of your learning journey and 
we know that you will all truly shine! #BelieveAchieveSucceed 
 
Goodbye and Good Luck 
This year we will say goodbye to Mrs. Koser and wish her lots of luck in her future career.   
 
School Uniform 
School uniform will now be available to purchase from an online based company and orders can be placed either online or 
over the phone. Please look out for an email in the coming days with further information about this process.  All children 
are required to wear the correct uniform and sports kit on PE days.  Please refer to the guide attached. 
 
Breakfast Club 
I am delighted to announce that Breakfast Club will reopen in September.  From Monday 5th September, children are 
welcome to access breakfast club between 8:30 and 9:00a.m. each morning. 
 
Remote Learning 
Please encourage your child to continue their learning during the summer holiday by completing their summer reading 
challenge and tasks set on Purple Mash, MyOn and SumDog.  Further information about the topics your child will be 
studying next year can be found on our school website.  
 
And finally, 
A huge thank you to children, staff and parents for all of their hard work and dedication.  We are an excellent team who 
work together to ensure all children receive the very best education.  I am immensely proud of the Northmoor Team 
who work tirelessly to ensure the best possible outcomes for each and every child.  
 
Have a wonderful summer holiday.  School re-opens to children on Monday 5th September from 8:30a.m. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Mrs. A. Coleman  
Principal 
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